
February 11, 1998 

Mr. Emille L. Stieffel 
Custom Catering 
4016 Red Cypress 
Havey, LA 70058 

Dear Emille, 

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 

We are so pleased that you are participating in the 1998 
Bank One Zoo-TO-DO on Friday, May 1 st and the Patron Party on 
Tuesday, April 28th. We can't wait to sample the wonderful dishes 
you will prepare! 

It would help us tremendously if you would please take the 
time to fill out the enclosed information form and send it back to us 
by Monday, March 2nd. 

In early April, you will receive by mail an instruction packet - 
- including a confirmation of the food you will provide, directions to 
enter the Zoo, an instructions list, server wristbands and your 
complimentary tickets. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please 
to call Yvette or Mary at 861-2537 x 315 or 484. Thank y 
for supporting the Audubon Zoo. 

Cheri Hall 
1998 Food Chairman 

WNKIONE: Zoo-To-Do 

Leslie Wallace 
1998 Food Chairman 

feel free 
.ou again 
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